
Submitter: JOHN BURT 

On Behalf 
Of: 

Farmers Ending Hunger 

Committee: House Committee On Agriculture, Land Use, Natural Resources, and 
Water 

Measure: HB2907 

Farmers Ending Hunger supports efforts to provide funds for expanding meat 

processing in Oregon. There is an extreme shortage of available USDA and other 

meat processing facilities. We are in the business of delivering donated food products 

to the Oregon Food Bank Network. There is an abundance of meat animals available 

for donation, but often we cannot find a nearby meat processor and the donation 

must be passed up. Any effort to increase meat processing capacity in Oregon is 

greatly appreciated. We support HB 2907.  

Thank you. 

John Burt 

Executive Director 

Farmers Ending Hunger 


